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From: Vic Thorstenson
To: Redistricting2012; barry@bfclegg.com
Subject: Response to question regarding Phillips East in the CCFR map
Date: Friday, March 02, 2012 10:34:44 AM
Attachments: CCFR_option.pdf


We were asked by several people if it was possible to include all of Phillips East,
including the Little Earth community, into the 6th ward proposed by the Citizens
Committee for Fair Redistricting.


The attached map show one way that can be done. It introduces a split of the Elliot
Park neighborhood, but the resulting shifts in borders were accomplished in a way
that it resolved four other neighborhood border breaks in the 9th, 10th, 11th and
12th wards.


Thank you for your consideration, please feel free to contact me if you would like
additional information or if I can be of help in any way.


Vic Thorstenson
Marcy-Holmes Neighborhood
vthorstenson@gmail.com





